
  

EXTRAORDINARY GENERAL ASSEMBLY OF
EUROGEOGRAPHICS FOR YEAR 2017 HELD
10.05.2017 14:01  

  

  

An Extraordinary General Assembly of EuroGeographics was held in Leuven, Belgium, on 08 - 09 May
2017.This occasion was attended by 72 delegates from 33 organizations coming from 30 different
European countries.

This form of gathering, gave an opportunity to the members to gain an insight into the financial accounts
of the Association, decide with their votes on the new members of the Association and learn more during
the two-day gathering about the Knowledge Exchange Network that EuroGeographics is developing.
During both days of the gathering, all members were also given an opportunity to actively discuss and



debate on various topics, while the discussions focused on the products and services that EuroGeographics
is developing and offering through its members to potential clients and use cases that were presented from
the viewpoint of the user.

All members were delighted with the news that EurogeoGraphics is launching another Knowledge
Exchange Network, COPERNICUS KEN, and members who will preside over this group were chosen.

With the decision that was arrived at through voting, and unanimously, two new organizations were
received into the membership of EuroGeographics Association: the Central Office of Real Estate
Registration of Scotland and Real Estate Register in Malta. Also, the final financial accounts of the
Association for Year 2016 were unanimously adopted and they will be registered in the Belgian
Commercial Court.

The Extraordinary General Assembly of EuroGeographics was attended by Denis Tabučić, staff of
Geinformatics Division, on behalf of Federal Administration for Geodetic and Real Property Affairs,
which is a full member of the Association.
 The next Regular Annual General Assembly, with participation of general directors of all agencies, will be
held in October 2017 in Vienna (Austria).
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